
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
To:  Robert Whritenour, Town Administrator 

Bob Lawton, Representative to CCRTA Advisory Board 
 
From:  Tom Cahir, Administrator 
 
Date:  September 25, 2023  
 
Subject: CCRTA Yarmouth Town Report 
 
The Cape Cod Regional Transit Authority (CCRTA) has provided a total of 48,218 one-way passenger trips 
across all services in the town of Yarmouth from July 2022 through June 2023 (FY23).  
 
CCRTA provided 105 ADA trips for Yarmouth residents.  CCRTA also provided 26 Yarmouth residents with 
113 trips to Boston area hospitals through the Boston Hospital Transportation service. 
 
CCRTA provided 347 Yarmouth residents with 17,212 DART (Dial-a-Ride Transportation) trips during FY23. 
Total DART passenger trips in the fifteen towns of Cape Cod were 119,526 in FY23. 
 
The fixed route Hyannis to Orleans (H2O) serves the towns of Barnstable, Yarmouth, Dennis, Harwich, 
Chatham and Orleans along the Route 28 corridors.  A total of 30,788 one-way trips originated in Yarmouth for 
the H2O route for the period July 2022 through June 2023. Total ridership for the H2O route for this period was 
151,496. 
 
CCRTA supplied the Yarmouth Council on Aging with two Mobility Assistance Program (MAP) vehicles 
vehicle that provided 3,446 rides during the July 2022 through June 2023 time period.  
 
Route maps, schedules, fares, Google Transit Trip Planner and the latest news about Cape Cod public 
transportation services are provided at www.capecodrta.org, as well as links to many other transportation 
resources. 
 
 
 

http://www.capecodrta.org/

